
Dear Praying Friends,  

April was an exciting month here in 

Jönköping! It may have rained (and 

sometimes snowed) a lot, but it 

hasn’t dampened the joy of serving 

the Lord in this place!  

School 

I’m excited to report that I have 

finished taking the final tests for 

SAS-B, my last Swedish language 

class! And as of today, our big 

research paper is officially turned 

in! Our group just has to present it 

in class on Thursday! That just 

leaves a little bit of reading left—

and then I’ll be done with language 

school! Praise the Lord!  

Kids Ministry 

The party on the 14th went really 

well! Thank you to so many who 

were praying! We ended up with 

16 kids coming over—definitely a 

full house! We had a great time—

enjoyed eating tacos and ice cream 

sundaes, playing some games 

(including an indoor/outdoor treas-

ure hunt), and watching the film 

about Jesus. Praise the Lord for the 

opportunity to share the Gospel 

with these kids! Please continue to 

pray that the Lord will work in 

their hearts!  

The party was also a good chance 

to announce more about the up-

coming Bible Club we’re planning for 

the evenings of June 4-8th. I’ve had 

good response from both the kids as 

well as a few of the parents, so I’m 

praying that kids will come! Please 

pray with me about this!  

Our theme for the Bible Club is the 

Life of Christ. I have a friend from 

Gothenburg who will be coming 

down to help me out for the week. 

He works with Children Evangelism 

Fellowship and has access to great 

materials that we’re able to use for 

the club!  

Ladies’ Ministry 

In our Ladies’ Bible Study, we’ve 

been going through a series on trust-

ing God. It has definitely been an 

encouragement and challenge in my 

own life! We’ve had some visitors as 

well –praising the Lord for that!  

I’m continuing to work on details for 

our upcoming Fall Ladies’ Confer-

ence—”Unashamed: living a life of no 

reserves, no retreats, no regrets.” 

Please continue to pray for this 

ministry opportunity! 

General Ministry 

I’ve been privileged to get to know a 

lot of my neighbors over this past 

year! This past month I was able to 

sit down for fika with one neighbor 

and just visit for a while. We were 

able to talk a little bit about Easter—

please pray for more witnessing 

opportunities!  

I was also able to have a couple 

over for dinner that I had met 

because I visit their smoothie 

shop in the mall every week while 

heading to school! They just 

moved to my area, and I was so 

glad they were able to come 

over! Please keep this couple in 

your prayers as well! 

Music Ministry 

I’ve been working on several 

projects involving music, but I 

wanted to include with this letter 

a hymn I wrote a while back 

about the local church. It’s called 

“In This Place.” I hope it will be a 

blessing! Feel free to use it if you 

would like to! I really want to 

share the music that the Lord has 

laid on my heart! 

 

Thank you so much with all of my 

heart for your prayers, support, 

and faithful encouragement to 

me! God bless you all!  

For Christ Alone,  

Melissa Carlson 

Jer. 32:27 

 

Melissa Carlson 

Riley’s Corner 

Hej Friends!  

What a month! I’ve been work-

ing hard on my new blog—have 

you seen it? It’s rileyand-

friendsinsweden.blogspot.com! I 

hope you’ll check it out! I put 

pictures on there—and other 

stuff as well! Right now there’s 

a quiz you can try! If you email 

my mommy with your guesses, 

you just might win some candy! 

Just send in your answers some-

time during this next week!  

I had fun when the kids came 

over here for the party this past 

month! There were lots of 

them—but it was great! I even 

managed to snitch a taco that 

one of the kids accidentally 

dropped on the floor! Yummy! I 

also sat with them when they 

watched the movie about Jesus’ 

life. They listened really well! I 

pray that they understand the 

Gospel message! Please pray for 

my friends here in Sweden!  

Have a great day!  

Your Friend,  

Riley 
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Prayer Requests: 

 Church Ministry 

 June 4-8th, Bible Club 

 Sep. 20-23, Ladies Confer-

ence 

 Outreach—contacts in the 

area 

 The last little bit of school 

 Music Ministry Opportuni-

ties 

rileyandfriendsinsweden.blogspot.com
rileyandfriendsinsweden.blogspot.com





